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Wow, January has flown right by. We are coming into February with the cold weather 

still. We ask that you please make sure that your child is appropriately dressed. We will be 

going outside with every opportunity we get. There have been a few changes to the public 

school schedule. Instead of getting out early February 7th the kids will be in school all day and 

parent teacher conferences will be later in the evening. February 8th is an early out school will 

dismiss at 12:30pm.  

February is Black History Month and we will be doing some activities to show the 

children how important it is. We will talk about different people in history and how they have 

helped to shape the country we live in today. If you do not want your child to participate we 

understand. Please just let us know. If there is someone in particular in history you would like 

us to talk about please let us know. We will try to talk about some of the not so famous people 

that have helped pave our future.  

We are going to do a small Valentines party with the kids. If everyone could please send 

in $2 to help with a special snack for the kids we would appreciate it. We will attach a list of the 

students in our class. We will have little treat bags for the children if you would like to donate 

any candy or anything to go in the bags we would appreciate it.  

Lastly we ask the children do not bring in their electronics or toys from home unless it is 

an early out or no school day. We try to tell the children that if they do bring in their own toys 

that they are their responsibility. We also ask that you help us try to teach the children to 

respect other people’s property. We have so many toys and items in our classroom that have 

been thrown away because the children break them.  

If your child is not going to be on the bus or here please let us know.  
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